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I'm opposed to any additional ATV roads in the Shoshone National Forest. Currently, sections
of the forest are remarkable for their pristine viewscapes and undisturbed wildlife habitats. To
build or allow additional roads to form would lead to more unplanned roads, erosion, and
vegetation destruction. The Shoshone Nat'l Forest has many unique places, and USFS
resources should be directed at protection and remediation, instead of development.

Beth Buskirk





